South Derbyshire Local Strategic Partnership

Report to the LSP Board

Date of meeting: 17th December 2008

Agenda Item: 9

Environmental Forum – Update

Issue

The first meeting of the Environmental Forum was held on the 4th November at Repton Village Hall. A report on that event and the Forum is attached as Annexe No.1.

Details

The establishment of an Environmental Forum has been an important aspiration of the Local Strategic Partnership for a number of years and the attached update identifies the progress that has been made.

Recommendations

That the Board notes the update and progress achieved.

Contact: Kate Allies – South Derbyshire Environmental Education Project

Tel. 01283 535039

Email. alliesk@south-derbys.gov.uk